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ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778





President : Com Ashok Tiwari                                                                          Date : 23rd July 2021
General Secretary : Com T K Chakraborty
Cir No : 10/2021                                                                                    
To

All Divisional/Regional/State units of AIIPA

Dear Comrades,

Re: Letter to Shri M R Kumar, Chairperson, LIC of India.

We reproduce below our letter dated 23rd July, 2021 addressed to Shri M R Kumar, Chairperson, LIC of India.
With greetings.




                                                                                    Comradely yours.
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                                                                                                                                General Secretary
                                                                                                                          Date: 23rd July, 2021
    Shri M R Kumar,
    Chairperson,
    LIC of India,
    Mumbai.
Dear Sir,

Re: Implementation of pension revision
We draw your kind attention to our letter dated 10th May, 2021 requesting you to issue early instructions for payment of revised pension and resultant difference in commuted value due to wage revision to eligible retirees.

We are sorry that despite more than 3 months has lapsed since notification of wage revision, the benefits has not flown to the eligible pensioners.

We again request you to expedite the matter.

We also request you to use your good offices to ensure that notification of uniform 30% family pension and computation of pension on the basis of last pay drawn or last 10 months average pay whichever is favourable as recommended by LIC Board is issued.

Thanking You,

                                                                                                      Yours faithfully,
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                                                                                                                        (T.K.CHAKRABORTY)
                                                                                                                         General Secretary
